
Every January, it is time for all Pahrump Senior Center members to renew their annual membership for only 
$10 per person.  You will be issued your new 2021 Membership Card when you complete the Membership 
Form (included in this issue) and pay the $10 Annual Membership Fee and hand it to the drive-up meals per-
son, or mail it.)  Please be careful to write legibly and completely fill out the Membership Form.  It is also ap-
preciated to check the correct box indicating how you want your monthly newsletter …. by e-mail or 
printed hard copy mailed to you in the US Postal Service mail system.  It is important to have all infor-
mation completed each January, even if your information (mailing address, e-mail address, telephone num-
ber etc.) has not changed.  Please help us keep our senior center open by renewing your annual membership 
with your $10 per member fee.  Thank you! 
 

If you prefer to receive our monthly newsletter by e-mail on your computer, laptop, tablet or smartphone, and 
you don’t receive it, here are some steps to insure you get our next e-mail in a timely manner: 

1. Be sure your e-mail address is correct on the Membership Form; 

2. Add these 2 new separate contacts to your E-mail address/contacts in your e-mail settings:  
            Senior.Center@PahrumpSeniorCenter.org        
    AND     Office@PahrumpSeniorCenter.org 

     By doing this, our e-mails to you should show up in your IN BOX rather than your JUNK  
     or SPAM e-mail folder. 

3.  If you are not receiving our newsletter, please let the person manning our front desk 
     know and they will take down your information and our communications person will 
     contact you by phone or email. 

IT’S A NEW YEAR…. TIME TO RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP 
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RECIPE FOR SUPER BOWL GAME!   CARAMEL  CORN 

 FIRST, TURN OVEN ON TO ‘BAKE’ AND SET TEMPERATURE AT 350° 

INGREDIENTS 

 ½  cup Butter     ½  cup Brown Sugar     1 teaspoon baking soda 

  2  Quartz  Popped White or Yellow Pop Corn         1 teaspoon vanilla 

         (We like Orville Redenbacher's White Pop Corn the best for this recipe)  

 

INSTRUCTIONS 

1. Pop the Corn and pour into large mixing bowl. Set aside.  

2. Melt the butter and brown sugar in sauce pan, stirring occasionally so that the 
mixture does not burn.  Remove from heat and add vanilla & baking soda.  Stir well.  
Let  butter-brown sugar mixture cool slightly about 3 minutes. 

3. Pour mixture over popped corn and gently mix thoroughly. 

4. Place coated corn onto parchment paper-lined baking sheet and place in 350°  
oven for 8 to 12 minutes.  Remove from oven and cool on wire rack. 

VARIATIONS 

You can add nuts and/or coconut or curry powder if desired, when pouring mixture over 
corn.  Also sprinkle sea salt while pouring mixture onto popped corn.  ENJOY! 



PICTURES OF OUR RECENT SNOW FALL IN PAHRUMP ~ JANUARY 2021 
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Our Valentines Tree 

Another Beautiful Pahrump 
Evening Sunset to enjoy. 
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MENU ~ FEBRUARY 2021 
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FEBRUARY  HOLIDAYS 
AND EVENTS 

 2nd  Groundhog Day 

 7th  SUPER BOWL LV 
Sunday, 4:30 PM  (Eastern Time) 

Chiefs vs Buccaneers 
Tampa, Florida 

 

12th  Lincoln’s Birthday 

14th Valentines Day 

15th President’s Day 

15TH Washington’s Birthday 

Remembering our Senior Center friends  
who have passed  from this life in 2020... 

We have had to say good-bye to many of our friends in 2020. 

          Their memories however, will remain a part of us.              . 

Due to the volume of members, it has become a chal-

lenge to list individual birthdays and not miss a few.  So 

rather than skip anyone, on behalf of the Board of 

Trustees, Staff and Members of the Pahrump Senior 

Center, we would like to wish all of you having a birth-

day in February a very HAPPY BIRTHDAY AND A SAFE 

HEALTHY YEAR! 

Happy Birthday to all our February Birthday Members! 

God bless America!  
Pray for our leaders, 
military and the 
world pandemic. 



 DRIVE-UP MEALS—Lunch, Monday—Friday for average of 108 
seniors.  A $3 donation per lunch is greatly appreciated! 

 Meals On Wheels — delivered to approximately 130 homebound 
seniors.   Seven meals per week per senior; 

 Albertson’s Fresh Rescue Program, which gives us ‘almost out  
of date’ groceries (produce, deli items, bread, fresh flowers,  
bakery goods, eggs and much more);  We send these items to the 
Meals On Wheels folks in addition to their weekly meals. 

  NUTRITION SERVICES  SENIORS AGE 60+  Pahrump, Nevada 
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HAPPY VALENTINES DAY! 
I love you today and I’ll love you tomorrow, 
and the next day and even next week.  In 4 
months, I will love you, just like I loved you 
yesterday. 40 years from now, I’ll run my 
hands through my grey hair and smile at the 
thought of how much I love you.  I just hope 
you’ll be with me through all that time. 

Desert View Hospital was at the Senior Center with their monthly Happy Birthday cakes and gift 
packages  every month. Thank you so much for appreciating and celebrating our senior’s birth-
days.   

 YOUR TAX-DEDUCTIBLE DONATIONS ARE NEEDED TO KEEP OUR SENIOR 
CENTER OPEN AND OPERATIONAL!   PLEASE MAKE A DONATION TODAY! 

All donations are appreciated no matter what is donated because we know it comes from the heart.  
To those who support us, THANK YOU!  To those who have not contributed, we offer you the oppor-
tunity.  You support is needed at this time to ensure that we can continue to enrich the lives of all the 
seniors in the Pahrump Valley area, either directly or through making Pahrump a better place to live 
for our senior population.  Thank You! 

CUT  ALONG  LINE 

Pahrump Senior Center, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit corporation and ALL DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE. 
Your Donations throughout the year are never too small to make a difference! THANK YOU for your donations. 

  MAIL TO: 

  PAHRUMP  SENIOR  CENTER 
  1370  W  BASIN  AVE 
  PAHRUMP  NV   89060-4501 

  I would like to support THE PAHRUMP SENIOR CENTER to help keep the doors open.  

 DONATION  FORM  Make Check or Money Order payable to:  Pahrump Senior Center 

      ❑  I DO WANT RECOGNITION    

     ❑  I DO NOT WANT RECOGNITION       ❑  SEND ME TAX-DEDUCTIBLE RECEIPT 

 I have enclosed my donation by  ❑ CHECK    ❑ MONEY ORDER 

$ 

     DONOR’S  NAME                                          DONATION  

DO NOT SEND CASH IN THE MAIL!  
CHECK BOXES THAT APPLY 

CUT  ALONG  LINE 



when you drive-up for your meal. Include 



PAHRUMP SENIOR CENTER 
1370 W BASIN AVE 

PAHRUMP NV   89060-4501 

Tel:  (775) 727-5008 
e-mail:  Office@PahrumpSeniorCenter.org 
FACEBOOK:   FaceBook.com/PahrumpSeniorCenterII 
Website:  PahrumpSeniorCenter.org 

Pahrump Senior Center… 

The Best In The West! 
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